
Printers/Copiers: Pre-Licensure BSN Student Communication, August 18, 2020 

 

Dear Students: 

 
Earlier this summer, the College announced that we will be moving to a pay-per-print model for all 
copiers on campus. While we are still working through that transition, we continue to adapt to the 
evolving health guidelines in relation to institutions of higher education during the pandemic. It is with 
your safety in mind that we have decided to suspend any student print/copy use on campus as an added 
health and security measure. Suspending student use of copiers helps maintain sanitization in the 
building and further reduces the number of students on campus. These steps help reduce the spread of 
COVID-19 and further ensures our College stays open. This suspension applies to the entire campus, 
including the library.     

While we recommend students employ alternative methods to printing, such as electronic note taking, 
having access to a personal printer is required this academic year, and is outlined in the Technology 
Requirements document that was referenced in the June 30 communication. Technology requirements 
are updated annually and are posted to the website and are included in the College Catalog.  

Printing is, of course, a personal choice and not a curricular requirement. If you choose to print and do 
not own a personal printer, many businesses offer those services, including local UPS or FedEx Office 
stores, which offer printing/copying services for a fee. 

We know this is a change and appreciate your support. The health and safety of the campus community 
remains our priority.   
 

Thank you. 

 
Benjamin Djeukeng, PhD 
Dean of Administration   

 

https://www.bsmcon.edu/sites/default/files/assets/images/Communication%20to%20Pre-Lic%20BSN%20Students%20-%20Program%20Overview%206.30.20.pdf
https://www.bsmcon.edu/technology
https://www.bsmcon.edu/academic-calendar-catalog

